Town Board Meeting

April 18, 2017

Following the Annual Meeting
Bradley Town Hall

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Robert Eisenman and Bill Jelinek were
present.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$108,330.78 Equipment Fund -
$132,163.67; General Savings Account - $359,650.33; Checking Account - $73,837.70; Cemetery Fund - $117,887.32;
Construction - $39,000.00; Re-Evaluation - $15,000.00 and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,368.74.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the March 13th. Motion passed 4-0
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the vouchers #4310 through #4351. Motion passed 4-0
M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve the operator licenses for Benjamen Breiting. Motion passed 4-0

M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to award the blacktop proposal for Crass Road, Wadell Road, Cottage Road and Tannery Road
(splitting this cost 50/50 with the City of Tomahawk) to American Asphalt in the amount of $259,304.22. Motion passed 4-
0

M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to accept the pulverizing proposal for Crass Road, Cottage Road and Tannery Road (splitting this
cost 50/50 with the City of Tomahawk) from American Asphalt in the amount of $14,957.20. Motion passed 4-0

M/M Eisenman/Jelinek to accept the proposal from Arnott Trucking, Inc. in the amount of $34,500.00 for the grubbing to
be completed on Acorn, Bohnert, Crystal Lake, Wurl, Deer Point, Wolf, Terrace View, Cottage and Klade Roads.

Cemetery Report: Supervisor Jelinek reported that Greenwood Cemetery has been cleaned up and new flowers and
decorations may now be placed. Bill is getting estimates on having some dead trees removed from the cemetery before
they fall and cause damage. He is also working on plans to install a scattering garden at the cemetery.

Parks Report: Super Saturday will be held this year at Kahle Park June 24th and 25th. Will check on possibly replacing
and moving the fence in closer on the back baseball field. Will also request the port-a-potty at Kahle Park gets emptied
every 2 weeks through June.

M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the minor subdivision request by Joe Cronick/Lester Schmit to enlarge lot 3 and create lot
4 from parcel #04.053506.011.002.01.00 Graf Road. Motion passed 4-0

Harry Gladwin stated that Mark and Connie Ledger will request a conditional use permit for a storage building greater than
2,000 sqg. ft. at N12002 Rice Road and Foley's Tree Service will also be looking at building a storage building. This will be
heard at the next plan commission meeting which will be held on April 24, 2017 at 6:30pm.

Road Report-Byron Lange reported that pulverizing will be done in June and new blacktopping will take place towards the
end of June if everything is ready to go. Weight limits will go off as of 9:00AM on April 19th except for a select number of
roads off of E & O and 107. Byron stated that Wisconsin Valley Improvement owns some land on Cottage Road. The
stumps on that property will not be removed until they dig and verify there is no burial grounds on that location. This
should be done and permit issued by June 15th if everything goes well. This could push some of the road work back on
Cottage Road.

Other business not requiring board action: The Open Book will be held on Wednesday, June 21st from 2:00-4:00pm
followed by the Board of Review from 4:00-6:00pm.

As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:30PM.

Kari Kiser-Clerk



